
   

 

 

 

Date : November 13, 2021 

 

To 

Department of Corporate Services,                                 
BSE Limited,  
P.J. Towers, Fort, Mumbai – 400001 
 
Sub. : Outcome of the Board Meeting . 
 

Scrip Code: 502893. 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
With reference to the captioned subject matter, we would like to inform you that the Board of 
Directors of United Interactive Limited at their meeting held today, have inter alia, considered 
and approved the Unaudited Standalone & Consolidated Financial Results for the 
quarter/half year ended on Sept 30, 2021 along with the Unmodified Limited review report of 
the Statutory Auditor.(enclosed herewith) 

 
 

Kindly acknowledge receipt and take note of the same. 

Thanking You. 

For United Interactive Limited 

 

Nilesh Amrutkar 
Company Secretary 
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